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June 9, 2009
The Honorable Susan Davis

Chairwoman

House Military Personnel Subcommittee

House Armed Services Committee

2340 Rayburn House Office Building

Washington, D.C.  20515

Fax: 202-225-2948

Dear Madame Chairwoman Davis:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports “The Veterans Education Tuition Support (VETS) Act” (HR 2456) that provides for tuition reimbursement and loan forgiveness to students who withdraw from an institution of higher education to serve in the military.

FRA stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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